
Evaluating  Current  Contracts
for Use In the New Year
Snell & Wilmer offers some advice for businesses that may need
to  take  a  look  at  their  existing  contract  templates  to
evaluate  a  refresh  or,  in  certain  circumstances,  a  major
overhaul.

The  article,  posted  on  JDSupra.com,  discusses  updating
contracts  for  changes  in  the  law,  creating  a  family  of
templates  with  consistent  legal  terms,  creating  a  state
addendum for use on contracts across multiple states, new
delivery models, and new technologies and techniques.

Read the article.
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